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Year 8 students - KS4 Options Evening  
 
Dear Parent/Carer   
 
Next term, Year 8 students are coming to the end of their Key Stage 3 studies. From Year 9 onwards 
students will begin courses to prepare them for their GCSE examinations. During this week students have 
been given information and guidance on the options they can take.  
 
There will be an information evening for parents/carers on Wednesday 19th April. There will be a brief 
presentation followed by an opportunity to talk to teachers if you have any queries. There are two 
available time slots – 5.15pm/6.30pm. Please use the login details previously sent to you to book your time 
slot online. 
 
If you experience any difficulties booking a time slot please call the school on 01536 213100. 
 
Timely Advice will also be available on the evening for you to discuss careers options and work experience 
for your child. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds  
Principal  
 


